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Airport customers should plan ahead for road construction 
--Lane restrictions could slow the trip 

 

Boarding pass? Check. Photo ID? Check. Extra socks? Check. Alternate route to the 

airport? Not a bad thing to have in your hip pocket.  

 

Motorists headed to Detroit Metropolitan Airport will want to give themselves some extra 

time to negotiate road construction projects underway in the vicinity of the airport. 

Currently, bridge work on both north and southbound I-275 has caused lane restrictions 

and traffic slow-downs. More airport-area road work is planned in the months ahead.  

 

“Our advice is to visit www.metroairport.com while planning a trip. A link on our home 

page takes you directly to the appropriate page on the Michigan Department of 

Transportation (MDOT) website which is updated as necessary,” said Wayne County 

Airport Authority CEO Lester Robinson. “MDOT has been really great in terms of 

sharing information with airport management and the public as these projects evolve.” 

 

“Everybody wants roads and bridges repaired, but no one enjoys delays and detours,” 

said Robinson. “A little advance planning will save our customers time and frustration. 

Plotting out an alternative route to the airport in advance is a good idea.” 

 

A visit to www.michigan.gov/drive is an easy way to learn about any MDOT road 

construction project in the State.  
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